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"I’d like to wish all of my constituents who are celebrating Rosh Hashanah a good year -

L'Shanah Tovah u'Metukah! As the High Holy Days approach and we bring in year 5775, may

your time be spent reflecting on the past year and may the promise of the year ahead fill you

with resolve. As you celebrate this holiday of hope, I sincerely wish you a sweet New Year

filled with God’s blessings."


